
I am writing to express my support for the proposed Wind Farm 
project, IID SSD-10471, to be run by Winterbourne Wind Pty Ltd and 
developed by Vestas in the Walcha district of New South Wales. I 
believe this project will bring significant benefits to the local 
community and the district as a whole. 

The project has the potential to create jobs and stimulate economic 
growth in the area. Local businesses will benefit from increased 
spending by workers on the wind farm and the farmers and host 
landowners will benefit from lease payments for the use of their land 
for the turbines. 

In addition, the wind farm will produce clean, renewable energy, 
which will help reduce greenhouse gas emissions and improve air 
quality. This will contribute to a more sustainable future for our 
community and the region. 

Furthermore, the project will also have positive effects on the 
community by improving infrastructure, educating and training local 
residents and providing opportunities for local suppliers and service 
providers. 

I strongly believe that the Winterbourne Wind Farm will be a great 
asset to the community and I urge the NSW Department of Planning 
to give this project the necessary support and consideration. 

 


